Sherry Sian

From: Sherry Sian

Sent: Wednesday, June 25, 2003 2:11 PM

To: ‘kris@nsma.net'

Subject: Request for Program Details for Consolidated Goldwin Venitures (EA-03-002)
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Kris,

As per your request by phone earlier today, attached please find the information that you
requested regarding the above-noted development (available on the Mackenzie Valley Land
and Water Board web site). Part of the requirement of the draft Terms of Reference and
Workplan is to request specific details about the proposed development. If you have
guestions that are not addressed by this document and the draft Terms of Reference and
Workplan, please include them in your comments.

Please call if you have any more questions.

Sherry

Sherry Sian, M.E.Des.
Environmental Assessment Officer
MVEIRB

Box 938, 5102 - 50th Avenue
Yellowknife, NT X1A 2ZN7

Phone: {867} 766-7063

Fax: (867) 766~7074

e-mail: ssianBmveirb.nt.ca



